
Ardersier planning update 

Thank you for the feedback received in response to our earlier update. 
Scottish Water has now submitted revised proposals for the Picket 
Fence Thickener tank and Inlet Works at Ardersier Waste Water 
Treatment Works to The Highland Council. These have been 
developed in consultation with the Community Liaison Group over 
recent months.  

Visualisations 

Updated visualisations reflecting the latest proposals have also been 
submitted and 4 of these are displayed alongside this poster. 

The visualisations show the handrail on the Picket Fence Thickener 
tank folded down. This will only be in an upright position to allow 
infrequent operational access. Further visualisations are available 
online which show this. 

The pictures show the landscaping and planting as they were in 
February when the baseline photographs were taken. As the planting 
comes into leaf and grows, it will provide additional screening. The site 
hoarding that is visible in the pictures will be removed as soon as 
construction is complete. 

Representations 

Full details of the planning submission can be found on the Council’s 
website under reference 20/02401/FUL, where representations can 
also be submitted. You can also write to ePlanning Centre, The 
Highland Council, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 

Find out more 
 

You can find out more about the project, the work of the 
Community Liaison Group and contact Scottish Water at: 
 
Website:    www.scottishwater.co.uk/Ardersier 


